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US-UK Fulbright Commission Data Privacy Form 
 

For UK Summer Institute and Study of the United States Summer Institute Applicants 

 
The US-UK Fulbright Commission is committed to being transparent about how it collects and processes 
personal data, and to meeting its data protection obligations in accordance with the General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR). This document outlines how we will process information about you. 

 

Purpose of processing 
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If you have any concerns about the processing or use of your data, would like a copy of the data we are 
holding or want to request that we erase your data, please contact the Fulbright Commission Data 
Protection Officer by email at dpo@fulbright.org.uk. 
 
If you have any complaints about the way your data has been handled, you may contact the Fulbright 
Commission Data Protection Officer and, if still unsatisfied, you can contact the Information 
Commissioner’s Office (ICO) - the UK’s independent body which oversees the data protection law – on 
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/ or on +44 (0) 303 123 1113. 
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